
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 


REGION !If 

2443 WARRENVILLE ROAD, SUITE 210 


LISLE, ILLINOIS 60532-4352 


AUG 3 0 2011 

Robert Pollock 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Enbridge Pipeline (Lakehead), LLC 
119 North 25th Street 
Superior, WI 54880 

SUBJECT: TERMINATION OF YOUR NRC RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS LICENSE 

Dear Mr. Pollock: 

In letter dated May 27, 2011, you contacted the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and 
indicated that you wished to terminate your NRC radioactive material license and transfer your 
license to license number 48-32825-01 located at 119 North 25th Street Superior, Wisconsin. 

Based on this licensing action NRC license number 13-32357-01 is hereby terminated and 
transferred to license number 48-32825-01. 

In accordance with 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," a 
copy of this letter and its enclosure will be available electronically for public inspection in the 
NRC Public Document Room or from the NRC's Agencywide Documents Access and 
Management System (ADAMS), accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.htm/. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (630) 829-9887 

Ml~~11 
Michael G. H~ 
Materials Licensing Branch 

License No. 13-32357-01 
Docket No. 030-35817 

Enclosure: 

Amendment No. 06 
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